
 

ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6B 

 

Celebrating the retirement of lifelong DC resident Deborah C. Jones.  Ms. Jones currently resides in 

1636 E Street SE, Washington DC 20003.  Ms. Jones has worked for the Environmental Protection 

Agency as a Program Specialist since 1980 until her official retirement on Jan 3, 2020.  Ms. Jones 

work as a public servant began in 1980 thru the Marion Barry’s  Stay-In-School Program .  Ms. Jones 

is proud alumni if Eastern Senior High School and an active alumni member.  Ms. Jones served as 

the PTA President for Eastern Senior High School from 2008 – 2010. 

 

Also, in the early 2000’s she served as the volunteer Senior Citizen Program Director Phillips 

Baptist Church Program. 

 

We are celebrating Ms. Jones retirement on December 11th and we would like to present her with a 

letter from your office congratulating her on her retirement.  

 

- Shanita Logan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*If you would like to send further congratulatory wishes please see the information below. 

 

Shanita Logan 
Senior Budget Officer 
OECA/OCEFT/RMS 
202-564-0227 
Logan.shanita@epa.gov 


